37 Street Main Street Project

The City of Calgary has developed a streetscape master plan
for 37 Street SW. These improvements compliment land use
changes along 37 Street that were approved in 2017, and
construction will start this summer. Some of the significant
design improvements to the street include:

- Creating a street that reflects the surrounding
communities, and everyone who uses the street
whether it be on foot, bike, or car

- A new multi-use pathway on the east side of 37 Street

- A new road surface between Bow Trail and
Richmond Road SW

- Improved pedestrian comfort on the street with
enhanced pedestrian crossings, and a new boulevard
space that includes planting approximately 300 new trees

calgary.ca/37streetmainstreet



Calgary 37 Street Main Street Project

When construction starts this summer, we will maintain
one lane of traffic in each direction on 37 Street. We will
also make sure access to businesses and residences is
maintained while crews are working.

We will work with stakeholders, businesses, and the
community to minimize the impact of construction as
much as possible. We anticipate construction will be
complete by the fall of 2022.

To stay up-to-date on the construction
schedule, receive updates when
construction starts, and sign-up for
newsletter updates, visit:

calgary.ca/37streetmainstreet

Reach out to the project team at:

mainstreetsconstruction@calgary.ca

calgary.ca/37streetmainstreet



